
YOUNG LAWYERS' SECTION BOOTCAMP
The inaugural Young Lawyers' Section Bootcamp challenge ran over six weeks 
between 26 February and 3 April. Each week, the group met on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays at the Botanical Gardens and took part in challenges provided by 
Melbourne Personal Training. Feedback from the program has indicated it was an 
exciting outdoor opportunity for Young Lawyers' to get fit, improve teamwork 
skills and socialise. This overwhelming response has meant that the Young Lawyers' 
Section Bootcamp will certainly be back in 2009.

RECEPTION FOR NEWLY ADMITTED PRACTITIONERS
The Law Institute hosts two annual receptions to welcome newly admitted legal 
practitioners to the Victorian profession in May and November. The first one for 
2008 was held on Thursday 22 May in the Waldron Hall, County Court of Victoria. 
Lucy Terracall, President of the Young Lawyers' Section and Danny Barlow,
Vice President of the Law Institute of Victoria addressed nearly one hundred guests. 
Members of the Judiciary along with prominent members of the legal community 
were also present to help celebrate this special career milestone for new lawyers.
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